
From: Chloe Courtney
To: cityclerk
Subject: Fw: Walking Bridge
Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 2:49:47 PM

Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Chloe Courtney" 
To: "forted@cityofmerced.org" <forted@cityofmerced.org>
Sent: Mon, Jul 29, 2024 at 2:34 PM
Subject: Walking Bridge
Sending this email in regards to the walking bridge at the end of West 25th St where street
dead ends and where the bridge crosses over Bear Creek. I was recently out walking and
attempted to walk over bridge but had to stop and turn around due to all the rotten
boards(that you walk on along with Safety rails) not only are all the boards in dire repair 
and all need replacement there are missing boards along with boards that are no longer held
together by the spike nails. The bridge isn't safe for anyone to walk upon and needs to be
shut down. Thank you 
                Have a nice day 
               Neighbors of 1300 block
                  Of West 25th St.

Also noticed that where the city closed bike path the structures have been removed and
heavy traffic is back using it as my home backs up to the bike path which is still having
bank slides in other areas now 
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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]












